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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

(DVEM) is conducting a competitive bid process for the Fire Truck 

Building Project at The Woodville Training Site (WTS) in T2 R9 TWP, 

Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Directorate of Facilities 

Engineering in Augusta, Maine at 2:00 p.m. 4 August 2022. 

 

Project consists of two significant construction activities.  The first is the 

construction of an 1,800-sf new construction concrete masonry unit (CMU) 

building with light gauge metal pre-engineered roof trusses to provide 

storage for two US Army Type 6 Wildland Firefighting vehicles and 

associated wildland firefighting equipment.  The new building will be 

constructed on an existing gravel area on a frost wall with slab.  Utility work 

will include domestic water, power, site lighting, propane tanks, 

communications, and stormwater.  The second significant construction 

activity is the construction of new overhead single phase electrical utility 

line from the nearest last utility owned pole to the new facility.  The length 

of this new power line is approximately 10,000 linear feet.  A mandatory 

pre bid conference will be conducted on site (Site A -WTS) at 10 am on 21 

July, 2022. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 
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